
  

Rabbi Josh said 
to tell you if I liked 
this and I’m here 

telling you  
that I really like it!* 

This is what Friday night is 
supposed to be!* 

This was 
wonderful!* 

Please do this 
AMAP (as much 

as possible)!* 

There is something 
about the sound of a vio-
lin (in particular) at ser-

vices that works.* 

With music by Phil Rosenberg, Sandy Saull and Barry Bell. 
 

Bring a friend, or call a fellow  
congregant to come with you to share this awesome Shabbat 

experience! 
 

on December 16th at 7:30 p.m. 

*Actual comments heard at prior Shabbat Zemirah (Musical Shabbat) Services. 
 


